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Weekly News – Friday 22nd June 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We are very close now to the most exciting trip of the year for 

Y4. Thames Young Mariners are ready for us on Thursday 28th 

June. Please remember to drop your child at the centre, 

between 9:00am and 9:15am on that day. Please do not forget 

to collect them from the same place on Friday 29th at 2:00pm. 

The long-range forecast is indicating it might be hot next week, 

so please remember to pop sunscreen, a named refillable 

water bottle and a hat into your child’s bag. Naturally, they will 

need a rain jacket too - the English summer weather cannot 

be relied upon!  

Please pack WITH your child so they can find things, and have 

a bag of dry clothes and shoes packed separately, as they will 

need those during the day. Please see your class teacher for 

the kit list if you have mislaid your letter. 

The Finance Team has asked us to remind you that there are 

still some outstanding amounts to be paid. Please check with 

the office if you think that might be you. 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: PSHE – Healthy Hedge poster 

The school would like to plant a pollution-removing, privacy-enhancing, 

environment-improving evergreen hedge along the full length of the KS1 

playground. To do this we need to raise £7,000 to buy a mature hedge. 

KS2 have been asked to produce posters advertising this initiative. We 

would like bright, colourful, eye-catching A4 posters, possibly with a fun 

slogan. The posters will then be used around the school area. Your 

poster should include the date of the ice cream sale (Friday 29th June 

after school), the Family Treasure/Quiz Walk (3pm-4:30pm, Saturday 

14th July) and the Just Giving address where people can donate money: 

www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/fernhillhealthyhedgefund 

Our children are very aware of the effects of pollution on their lives and 

many feel strongly about such issues, now is their chance to get this 

message across and help their school to improve their local environment! 

 

Date Reminders  

Thames Young Mariners 

Sleepover 

28th-29th June 2018 

Drop off Thu 9:00am 

Pick up Fri 2:00pm 

  Announcements 

Reading / Times Tables 

Please keep reading for 10-

20 minutes every day. 

Practise your times tables for 

5 minutes EVERY day. 

Spellings – keep practising a 

few words every day. 

Spellings are tested weekly. 
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